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December 22, 2023 
 
 
Jess Dannhauser, Commissioner 
Administration for Children’s Services 
150 William Street, 18th Floor 
New York, NY  10038 
 
Dear Commissioner Dannhauser:               
 
This letter acknowledges receipt of New York City’s Child and Family Services Plan Annual Plan Update 
Amendments for Child Care Regulations Effective October 1, 2023. The request indicated no changes 
beyond the automatic amendments, and the district has not opted to provide child care assistance 
during the eligibility determination period. The APU is now in compliance with the regulatory changes 
made by the Office of Children and Family Services, effective October 1, 2023.              

If you have any questions regarding this letter or the child care section found in your district’s Child and 

Family Services Plan, please contact Darci Primeau at 518-474-9095, or by email at 

Darci.Primeau@ocfs.ny.gov. 

Sincerely,  

 
Nora K. Yates  

Deputy Commissioner 

Division of Child Care Services 
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